
Subject: Re-Submital of Yoon Petitions for BLQ-Pico BID Renewal #4A
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 05/01/2018 09:30 AM
To: Eugene Van Cise <eugene.vancise@lacity.org>
BCC: <moises@lani.org>

Per your direction the attached are submitted for City approval on behalf of the property 
owners Kenny & Sylvia L. Yoon.  

Let me know as we can assist further in any way.  Thank you.  

Attachments:

Yoon Petitions 180501.pdf 127 KB
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